Donna Johnson

From: ashleywoods819@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:37 AM
To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Fwd: 12013-210 HWY

Donna,

Below is the owner, Sheila Keen, saying she doesn’t have a problem with us fostering. Will this suffice?

Thank you,

Ashley Woods

12013 NC-210 S
Spring Lake, NC 28390

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alexa Cannella <alexa@phpmrentals.com>

Date: April 17, 2019 at 10:01:41 AM EDT

To: "ashleywoods819@gmail.com" <ashleywoods819@gmail.com>
Subject: Fw: 12013-210 HWY

for your reference

Best Regards,

Alexa Cannella
Property Manager
(910) 864-3955 ext. 114

From: Sheila Keen

<2907946098016711672 2507946098014184197 b5e7960f_2d762957ecd1@p_enninkandhuffpropmgmt
.mailer.appfolio.us> C

Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2019 10:08 AM

To: Alexa Cannella

Subject: Re: 12013-210 HWY

[ don’t have a problem with them fostering a child. What does the letter have to include?
Sheila Keen

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 12, 2019, at 4:11 PM, Alexa Cannella > wrote:

Zane & Sheila,



I hope all is well since the last time that we spoke. I am reaching out to you today in reference to
your tenants. They are looking into fostering a child between the ages of 0-13, but in order to
qualify for their foster care license they need your approval in the form of a brief written letter
that is dated and signed. Would this be something that would be okay with the both of you ?

Please let me know.

Best Regards,

Alexa Cannella
Property Manager

(910) 864-3955 ext. 114



